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100th Birthday Party for 
Leonard Deline 
Tuesday, Aug. 6     1:00 pm 

Join us for this once- in- a- lifetime celebration 
for our oldest member of the Senior Resource 
Center. Leonard is a regular at the Tuesday 
card games (thanks to his chauffeur Judy Hall.) 
Leonard is amazingly spry for a fellow his age 
and he gets around better than some of us who 
aren’t yet in our 90’s. 

We will provide cake and beverages, so please 
plan to attend. We would love to have a great 
turnout to show Leonard how much we love 
and admire him. Let’s bring 100 birthday cards 
for him to enjoy after he gets back home. 
Leonard LOVES scratch-off lottery tickets, so 
feel free to share some of those with him if 
you’d like.      
 

Annual AARP Joint 
Luncheon 
Tuesday, Aug. 13     11:30 am 
Every August we welcome the Princess Anne 
Chapter of AARP to the SRC for a joint   
luncheon. This has become a nice tradition and 
we look forward to it each year. Instead of 
asking you to fix something for a pot luck, the 
SRC will provide sub sandwiches and the 
AARP members will bring dessert. As always 
drinks will be provided.  
 
AARP meets every second Tuesday at 1 p.m. 
at the Princess Anne Rec Center and they 

welcome new members. They usually have a 
guest speaker at every meeting and they plan 
other events as well. Just like the SRC, our 
nearest AARP chapter is always looking for 
new members too. You can become a member 
for $12 a year, with discounts for multi-year 
membership. As a member (and your spouse 
gets a free membership) you get a bi-monthly 
magazine and a monthly bulletin full of pertinent 
news for seniors. With your AARP membership 
card you can get nice discounts at many stores 
and restaurants too. Join online at 
www.aarp.org 
 

Special Guest Speaker for 
Shutterbug’s August Meeting 
Monday, Aug. 19     2:00 pm 

Denise Nichols, 
Library 
Assistant 
Supervisor at 
the Pungo-
Blackwater 
Library, will be 
the guest 
speaker for the August 19th Shutterbug 
meeting.  Our meeting will be at the SRC and 
starts at 2:00pm.  She will speak on what the 
library has to offer to photographers- and most 
of these services are free to use- such as on 
line classes, photography magazines, etc. 
 
Denise is an avid photographer and will bring a 
new level of knowledge to our meeting.  Please 
feel free to invite your friends and family to 
attend.  You do not have to be a regular 
attendee of the photography group or a 
member of the SRC to attend.  Hope to see you 
there.  
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